Local Climate Action Now: PECAN Community Zoom meeting – Thursday 9 September 2021

Resolution

This online gathering of Port Phillip residents acknowledges actions already taken by Port Phillip Council to address climate change and we wholeheartedly support Council's declaration of a Climate Emergency in September 2019. What is still needed however, is a clear plan for future action.

In light of the urgent alert of the recent IPCC 6th Report, we call on Council to partner with the community in the development of a comprehensive *Climate Emergency Action Plan* which integrates current policies and actions and maps out a clear plan to accelerate future action on climate change locally.